
Holliston Parks Commission

Wednesday November 3, 2021 6:15 PM

IN PERSON/REMOTE PARTICIPATION

Attendees: Richard Morse, Steve Bigelow, James Keast, Bob Nemet, Brian McDonald, Mark Frank,

Shannon Cornwell

Conversation with  Louis Cannonoi  RE:  Pleasure Point Eagle Scout Project

Fincom  Representative  Dan Alfred (moved to December 1, 2021 meeting)

Directors Report

● MOU update/DPW

● Engineering Proposals/Bid Document  Updates

● Programming Updates

Commissioner Updates Mural Discussion‐ Dick Morse

Louis Connoni from Holliston Troop 76, presented his plan for his Eagle Scout project.  Louis would like to

build changing rooms at Pleasure Point.  The commission would like to move forward with this project.

The next steps will be to contact the Building department and the Conservation Committee to see if any

permits are needed and if the location needs to be adjusted.

Directors Report

DPW - MOU working group

Representatives from the schools, financial committee, Mr. Cronin, Mr. Ahern, Mr. Keast, Mr. Reese and

Mr. Frank had a productive meeting on October 28, 2021.  Discussions are ongoing to finalize details.

Mr. Frank shared the Request for Quotation for the Goodwill Park Project.   Mr. Bigelow made a motion

to accept the RFQ, Mr. Morse seconded, all in favor, motion passes.

Commissioner Updates

Mr. Bigelow shared with the group that a survey will be coming soon from the Long Range Planning

Committee.

The roofs on the dugouts at Flagg Field have been completed.  The fence behind the dugouts has not

been completed.  The gauge of the fence is incorrect, 9 instead of 6 gauge, and it may need to be

replaced.

The Culture Commission received supplies for murals around town, but the project fell through.  The

commission reached out to Mr. Morse to see if the department could use the supplies.  Locations are

being discussed to utilize these materials.



The Goodwill Park sign has been completed and will be installed in the coming weeks.  The next step is to

remove the redundant signs.

Mr. Bigelow inquired if the department needed to take any action to aid in the repair of the tracks left

from the Kamition turf construction.  No action is needed at this time.

Pickleball courts had been taped and that was unsuccessful.  Lines will now be painted instead.

The next meeting will be December 1, 2021.

Mr. Bigelow made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Morse seconded.  All in favor, motion passes.


